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General Information: 
 
This addendum is being posted on the City’s website for access by all interested bidders. The 
receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged by inserting its number and date in the space 
provided on page 1 of the Bid Form.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may result 
in the disqualification of the bidder. 
 
Modifications: 
 
This addendum modifies the Project Manual as follows: 
 

1. Appendix D- Port Tank Lead Paint Testing Report has been added to the Project Manual.  
Appendix D contains a lead sampling report describing the lead content of the tank’s 
existing coating system. It should be noted that the existing tank coating does contain 
lead and therefore lead abatement will be required on this project. Contractors shall 
factor the price of testing in compliance with federal and state Hazardous Waste 
Management Regulations, air monitoring, lead abatement, and OSHA lead standards into 
the price(s) provided on the Bid Form for items 2 and 3 of the Base Bid (Sandblasting 
Interior/Exterior Coating). 
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